
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the President 

After being elected President my first task was to phone around the 
membership, to introduce myself and try to talk to as many members as 
possible. If I didn't get to speak with you my contact details are below and I 
look forward to you comments on how you see the Society moving forward 
in this new decade. 
 
In addition I shall be holding an open house on February 21st between 2 and 
4 pm, for any of you who would like to meet me in person – please see 
details below. 
  
My job is to steer the Society forward with the help of the members of the 
Executive that have stepped forward to be involved and assist. It is 
important to me that the membership is listened to and is able to make a 
contribution to this process. 
  
During my term there are two items that I want to concentrate on, that I feel 
are at the root of our aims and objectives. Firstly, what events does the 
membership wish to see being arranged for them to attend and enjoy. 
Secondly, which charities should the Society be directly our funds towards? 
  
Already, through talking to many of you I have received some great 
suggestions and guidance and I commend more of you to have your say. We 
can then discuss at the Executive what is feasible to pursue and report back 
to you all. 
  
I look forward to serving you all in the coming year and promoting our 
Society to be something we can be proud to proclaim our membership of 
and have others wanting to join. 
  
Mark Spindloe 
President. 
  
Tel: 902 446 0766 
Email: markspindloe@exitmetro.ca 
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2010 Executive 

Voting Members 
Position 

Name Telephone Email 

President Mark Spindloe 877-0766 markspindloe@exitmetro.ca 
Past President Brian Penney 425 7424 bpenney@ns.sympatico.ca 
Vice President Ange Phillips 404-4220 dragonflyconnect@gmail.com 
Vice President (2) Carol Dodds 425-8228 colin.dodds@ns.sympatico.ca 
Secretary Donna McNeil 835-1057 donnamcneil@exitmetro.ca 
Treasurer Vera Schwartz 455-4044 vmac64@hotmail.com 
Executive Member  Junne Bagley 429-1620 n/a 
Executive Member Peter Hutchins 876-2157 perhutchins@hfx.eastlink.ca 
Executive Member Anthony Kawalski 261-2058 anthony@kawalski.ca 
Executive Member Jeff Phillips 404-4220 jeff@dragonflyretreat.com 
Executive Member David Redman 477-3616 redman@chebucto.ns.ca 
Executive Member June Spindloe 446-0766 june@relocationnovascotia.com 
Executive Member Joan Stead 477-6432 n/a 
Executive Member Bev Woodward 462-7193 bf.woodward@ns.sympatico.ca 

 

Meet the President 

What: You are cordially invited to meet the President. 
 
When: Sunday 21st February. 
 
Where: Mumford B&B, 7015 Mumford Road, next to the Halifax Shopping Centre. 
 
Time: 2 - 4pm. 
 
The new President of The Royal St. George's Society of Halifax will be holding a reception to meet current members of 
the Society and give them the opportunity to bring along prospective members. There will be a draw for one free 
membership, for any prospective members who join up on the day, to win their membership fee back. 
 
Light refreshments will be available. 
 
If you have not already done so you will be able to pay your annual fee. 
You will also be able to purchase your tickets for the Annual Dinner -  cost for members $60 non members $70. 
 
I hope as many of you as possible are able to attend. 
 
Don't worry, if you know someone without email, there will be a Newsletter mailed to them shortly. 
 
Mark Spindloe 
President 

 

 



Forthcoming Events 

Date Event Details 

Sunday 
21st February 2010 
2.00-4.00p.m. 

Meet the President 
7015 Mumford Road 
Halifax (near Halifax Shopping 
Centre) 

The new President of The Royal St. George's Society 
of Halifax will be holding a reception to meet current 
members of the Society and give them the 
opportunity to bring along prospective members. 

Friday 
23rd April 2010 
6.15p.m. - 
onwards 

Annual St George’s Day Dinner 
Windows Restaurant WTCC 
1800 Argyle Street B3J 2V9 

Invitation enclosed 
Final choice of meals available not yet known but 
will include a vegetarian option 
Responses and payments back to Ange asap 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Royal St. George’s Society of Halifax 
Cordially Invites You to Celebrate 

St George’s Day 

April 23rd 2010 
6:15p.m. reception 

dinner to be served at 7.00 p.m. 
 

 

Windows at the World Trade Centre,  
8th Floor, 1800 Argyle Street, 

Halifax, B3J 2V9 
 

Black Tie is Optional 
 
 

A complimentary glass of punch will be provided on arrival 
a cash bar will be available thereafter  

 
 

RSVP: 
Tables seat 8 – if you wish to reserve one in advance for your party or have special seating 
requirements you should contact Ange Phillips immediately with details 

 
Name ____________________________________________________________________ 

Number of tickets required for members ($60) ______________ 

Number of tickets required for guests ($70) ________________  

Please identify how many of you will require a vegetarian option ____________ 

Please identify any food allergies or requirements e.g. gluten free:  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Cheques should be made payable to Royal St George’s Society of Halifax and sent with 
your RSVP to Ange Phillips no later than April 3rd  
 
Ange Phillips 
116 Rutledge Street 
Bedford, Nova Scotia, B4A 1X6 


	St George’s Day

